
1""
S"PI9

.July 20, 1977

Ann Burke Schott
Grantr<Services Officer
Canisius College
Buffalo, New York 14208

Dear Ms. Schott:

In reply to your letter of July 18, I am sending a copy
to Earl Freise who is the Secretary of the Society of University
Patent AdministratQrs1:' with the ]~equest that he send you a copy
of the Patent Polioy Survey that SUPA recently completed.

Sincerely,

Raymond J. Woodi'ow
Assistant for Special Studies

RJW/dh

cc: E.J.Freise (w/e)

Blind Note: When am I going to get a copy?


